
 

 

                                                   
    

Mundella School: A school which promotes respect and healthy living 

and where everyone feels valued and able to reach their full potential 

 

26 June 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Parade 

Thank you to everyone who attended our Parade last Friday. I thought the children looked wonderful in their 

outfits. Their costumes were amazing and it really was a spectacular occasion. Well done to all involved! There 

were some brilliant performances from all the children at Norton Care Home and at the school - they were 

fantastic!  It was lovely to see so many parents, grandparents and members of the community coming to watch 

the children. Thank you all for your support. Thank you to all staff for some amazing costumes and the children 

for their hard work throughout the week which meant the parade was successful.  As you are aware, we were 

raising money for Cancer Research and I am pleased to inform you we raised £427. Thank you. 

 
 

Summer Fayre 

I would also like to thank everyone who was able to attend the Summer Fayre on Saturday. It was great to see so 

many people enjoying the many different activities on offer. In particular, a massive thank you to the Friends of 

the school for their time and effort in organising a really successful event. So much work goes into organising the 

event and I am really grateful to everyone who was able to support it. I am delighted to inform you that we raised 

just over £4000 which is an absolutely brilliant amount- thank you all again for your support. 

Headteacher:               Mr W Smith 

Deputy Headteacher:  Mrs H Woodward 

Chair of Governors:     Mr P Hirst  
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I also want to especially thank Alicia for all her hard work, dedication and commitment to the 

Friends. She has been Chair of Friends for several years and this was her last event as chair. 

During the time she has been chair, Friends have raised over £35000 for the school which all 

Mundella children have benefitted from.  I am extremely grateful for all the support she has 

shown the school throughout her time as chair. Thank you.  

 

 

Teacher strikes  

 

This is just to keep parents aware that the next planned teacher strike dates are: Wednesday 5 July and 

Friday 7 July (national strikes) It is possible that things may change before this date, so strike action may be 

averted if there are successful negotiations between the union and the government.  

 

However, if the strikes do go ahead, this will be the position for different classes. Please note, some of this 

information is different to previous strike days – please check carefully.  

 

The arrangements for Wednesday 5 July will be as follows:  

 

FS2 – Rockets: This class will be closed 

FS2 – Marvels: This class will be closed 

Y1 – Butterflies: This class will be closed 

Y1 – Swans: This class will be open as normal 

Y2 – Wizards: This class will be open as normal  

Y2 – Planets: This class will be open as normal 

Y3 – Phoenixes: This class will be closed 

Y3 – Eagles: This class will be open as normal 

Y4 – Foxes: This class will be closed 

Y4 – Seahorses: This class will be closed 

Y5 – Cheetahs: This class will be open as normal 

Y5 – Firebirds: This class will be closed 

Y6 – Bears: This class will be closed 

Y6 – Jets: This class will be closed 

 

Please note the transition days at Newfield and Meadowhead on Wednesday 5 and Thursday 6 July for Y6 

pupils are ON and Newfield and Meadowhead are expecting our pupils to attend on these days. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The arrangements for Friday 7 July will be as follows: 

 

FS2 – Rockets: This class will be open as normal 

FS2 – Marvels: This class will be closed  

Y1 – Butterflies: This class will be closed  

Y1 – Swans: This class will be open as normal 

Y2 – Wizards: This class will be open as normal  

Y2 – Planets: This class will be open as normal 

Y3 – Phoenixes: This class will be closed 

Y3 – Eagles: This class will be closed 

Y4 – Foxes: This class will be closed 

Y4 – Seahorses: This class will be closed 

Y5 – Cheetahs: This class will be closed  

Y5 – Firebirds: This class will be closed 

Y6 – Bears: This class will be closed  

Y6 – Jets: This class will be closed  

 

Yours sincerely, 

William Smith 

 


